July 29, 2016

To Whom It May Concern:

I am pleased to recommend the services of Watergate Painting to future patrons. Watergate has completed a number of floor projects for us in the past several years. We have also called upon the knowledge of David Tillem regarding the bidding and specifying of floor projects. The quality of their work was excellent and the project was completed within the agreed upon timeline. Additionally, the level of customer service we received was top notch.

Based on my experience, I feel confident in recommending Watergate’s painting services. They were not only thorough, but were willing to take time to address our concerns, which made the project move along smoothly.

Regards,

NUCO PAINTING INC.


Jason Jacinto
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